
 
 

 

Caracas-Venezuela,	24	de	septiembre	de	2019	

Honorable	

Parlamentary	colleague,	

	

	

As	Interim	President	of	the	Bolivarian	Republic	of	Venezuela,	and	on	behalf	of	the	members	

of	the	National	Assembly,	legitimate	representatives	of	the	Venezuelan	People,	I	invite	you	

to	participate	in	the	 I	World	Summit	of	Parliamentarians	 for	Democracy	 in	Venezuela,	an	

unprecedented	 meeting	 in	 latinamerica´s	 democratic	 struggle,	 to	 be	 held	 in	 Caracas	 on	

November	26th,	2019.	

	

The	main	objective	of	 this	 Summit	 is	 to	 reaffirm	 the	 support	of	 the	 free	 countries	 for	 the	

liberation	of	Venezuela	and	its	return	to	democracy.			

The	 Venezuelan	 crisis	 has	 deepened,	 and	 its	 humanitarian	 consequences	 are	 increasingly	

severe.	 The	 report	 from	 UN	 High	 Commissioner,	 Michelle	 Bachelet,	 for	 Human	 Rights	

showed	how	human	rights	are	systematically	violated	in	our	country	and	how	Venezuelans	

are	forced	to	flee	from	a	system	that	condemns	them	to	hunger,	repression	and	misery.	

	

Today,	Venezuela	needs	the	support	and	commitment	of	parliamentarians	from	all	over	the	

world	 as	 worthy	 representatives	 of	 the	 peoples;	 this	 is	 a	 vital	 moment	 for	 the	 future	 of	

democracy	 in	 the	 free	world	and	especially	 for	 Latin	America.	 It	would	be	a	 failure	of	 the	

world´s	democracies	 if	 a	 failed	 regime,	which	 seeks	 to	destabilize	 the	 region,	 consolidates	

itself	in	Venezuela	in	the	21st	century.	Hence,	we	must	all	promote	democracy	in	the	region	

by	strengthening	the	Venezuelan	parliament.	

	

There	 fore,	 we	 count	 with	 your	 valuable	 presence	 during	 the	 I	 World	 Summit	 of	

Parliamentarians	 for	Democracy	 in	Venezuela,	an	event	of	vital	 importance	to	join	efforts	

and	 identify	 alternatives	 that	 contribute	 to	 the	 defense	 of	 democracy	 and	 freedom	 in	

Venezuela.	 This	 action	 will	 undoubtedly	 result	 in	 the	 welfare	 and	 stability	 of	 the	 Latin	

American	region	and	the	world	by	showing	that	united,	we	are	able	to	overcome	barbarism.	

In	this	sense,	we	ask	of	you	to	confirm	your	assistance	to	this	event	via	the	following	e-mail:	

eventos2019@asambleanacionalvenezuela.org.	

		
	

Atentamente,	

Juan	Guaidó	

Presidente	de	la	Asamblea	Nacional	

Presidente	Encargado	de	la	República	Bolivariana	de	Venezuela	
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																																																																							Caracas	–	Venezuela,	September	24th	,	2019	

	

	

Dear		

Ms	Ana	Giselle	Rojas		

Deputy	

	

	

	

	

As	Interim	President	of	the	Bolivarian	Republic	of	Venezuela,	and	on	behalf	of	the	members	

of	the	National	Assembly,	legitimate	representatives	of	the	Venezuelan	People,	I	invite	you	

to	participate	in	the	 I	World	Summit	of	Parliamentarians	 for	Democracy	 in	Venezuela,	an	

unprecedented	 meeting	 in	 latinamerica´s	 democratic	 struggle,	 to	 be	 held	 in	 Caracas	 on	

November	26th,	2019.	

The	main	objective	of	 this	 Summit	 is	 to	 reaffirm	 the	 support	of	 the	 free	 countries	 for	 the	

liberation	of	Venezuela	and	its	return	to	democracy.			

The	 Venezuelan	 crisis	 has	 deepened,	 and	 its	 humanitarian	 consequences	 are	 increasingly	

severe.	 The	 report	 from	 UN	 High	 Commissioner,	 Michelle	 Bachelet,	 for	 Human	 Rights	

showed	how	human	rights	are	systematically	violated	in	our	country	and	how	Venezuelans	

are	forced	to	flee	from	a	system	that	condemns	them	to	hunger,	repression	and	misery.	

Today,	Venezuela	needs	the	support	and	commitment	of	parliamentarians	from	all	over	the	

world	 as	 worthy	 representatives	 of	 the	 peoples;	 this	 is	 a	 vital	 moment	 for	 the	 future	 of	

democracy	 in	 the	 free	world	and	especially	 for	 Latin	America.	 It	would	be	a	 failure	of	 the	

world´s	democracies	 if	 a	 failed	 regime,	which	 seeks	 to	destabilize	 the	 region,	 consolidates	

itself	in	Venezuela	in	the	21st	century.	Hence,	we	must	all	promote	democracy	in	the	region	

by	strengthening	the	Venezuelan	parliament.	

Therefore,	 we	 count	 with	 your	 valuable	 presence	 during	 the	 I	 World	 Summit	 of	

Parliamentarians	 for	Democracy	 in	Venezuela,	an	event	of	vital	 importance	to	join	efforts	

and	 identify	 alternatives	 that	 contribute	 to	 the	 defense	 of	 democracy	 and	 freedom	 in	

Venezuela.	 This	 action	 will	 undoubtedly	 result	 in	 the	 welfare	 and	 stability	 of	 the	 Latin	

American	region	and	the	world	by	showing	that	united,	we	are	able	to	overcome	barbarism.	

In	this	sense,	we	ask	of	you	to	confirm	your	assistance	to	this	event	via	the	following	e-mail:	

eventos2019@asambleanacionalvenezuela.org.	

		

Attentively,	

	

	

Juan		Guaidó		

President	of	the	National	Assembly	

Interim	President	of	the	Bolivarian	Republic	of	Venezuela	

	


